
23rd February 2018 

Our top tip for talking this week is: To allow your child to take the lead when you 
play together – this will keep them motivated and they’ll develop crucial thinking and 
language skills through their play. 

Early Years Foundation Stage 
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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome back to a new half term and what an exciting half term it promises to be. Nursery 

children have been eagerly preparing for their upcoming Mother’s Day assembly which will 

be held on Friday 9th March. The children have been learning new songs and lines and can’t 

wait to impress their families at their special assembly. Reception have a busy term too and 

will be starting to prepare for their upcoming trip to the Transport   Museum. Wonderful junk 

modelling transport creations were made over half term and they are fantastic. Thank you for 

your support in helping the children prepare these. If you haven’t returned the ‘Stay and 

Play’ survey, please return it to your class teacher.  

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up over the next few weeks: 

Monday 26th  
February  

Nursery Reading morning from 8:40am to 9am.  

Reception Reading afternoon from 2:40pm to 3pm.  

TBC World Book Day – children and staff to come dressed up as their 
favourite book character.   

Friday 2nd March  Stay and Play in both Nursery and Reception from 8:40am to 9:10am – 
all welcome.  

Friday 9th March Nursery Mother’s Day assembly at 9:30am in the KS1 Hall  

Thursday 22nd 
March  

Parents evening from 1pm. School closes at 1pm.  

Stars of the week are:   

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
    

Mark making/Writing champions are:  

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
    

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Holland and the FS Team 


